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Carey Certo

From: Gang Liu <gliuru@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 12:24 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: yes to the CHS tennis bubble

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
City leaders  
I would like to voice my support for the bubble, as a parent of a CHS tennis athlete and a citizen of 
Camas city. 
My daughter is a 9th grader and 1st year on the tennis team. We are just entering the spring season and 
several of their practices and matches have been cancelled for rain. Our athletes deserve an indoor 
tennis facility so they can focus on the games and skill improvement. 
Now as a citizen, I also play tennis. The CHS outdoor courts are currently only usable for the summer 
season when there is no rain. That is such a waste of the facility.  
Evergreen apparently has a huge conflict of interest in this project, since they are offering the indoor 
court at a significant premium.  
I'm more willing to pay a reasonable use fee for the CHS bubble to enjoy the facility during rainy season 
and support our school athletes at the same time. 
 
Please approve this project and move forward quickly. 
 
Gang Liu 
3006 NW 30th Cir, Camas, WA 98607 
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